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Purpose: 

 

This ordnance is to recognize the valor and ultimate sacrifice of Toledo Police Officer Brandon 

Stalker; confirming the City’s commitment to Kennah Miller and Grayson Stalker, children of 

Officer Stalker; and declaring an emergency. 

 

Background: 

 

On January 18, 2021, Toledo Police Officer Brandon Stalker was fatally wounded in the line of duty. Officer 

Stalker is survived by his fiancé, Ashley Ohmer, and their two young children. In recognition of his bravery 

and ultimate sacrifice, the City of Toledo wishes to collectively acknowledge its debt and affirm it 

commitment to the health and  well-being of Officer Stalker’s children.  

 

To that end, the City of Toledo wishes to ensure that full health insurance benefits continue to be paid, 

uninterrupted, on behalf of Officer Stalker’s children until such time as other medical benefits to which 

Officer Stalker’s children are entitled become available, or until the children reach adulthood. 
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